Congress of the United States Washington, DC 20515

April 7, 2020

Colorado Oil and Gas Association Attn: Dan Haley President & CEO 1800 Glenarm Pl Unit 1100 Denver, CO 80202

Dear Dan,

I write to thank you and all of the energy professionals across Colorado for your hard work and selfless actions in the face of this unprecedented crisis. The coronavirus is an adversary unlike anything this country has seen before, but as oil and gas workers you are relied upon to serve your communities every day. Coloradans are able to rest a little easier in these trying times knowing that you and your colleagues remain on the job, dedicated to powering the nation.

I commend your selfless work to serve our friends and neighbors. Our oil and natural gas industry workers' actions are a display of the American spirit in action and serve as an exemplary model of public service in the highest order. On behalf of Colorado's Fourth Congressional District, I thank you again for putting the needs of your community at the forefront. Your sacrifices during this difficult time are truly appreciated. If there is anything I can do to assist you please do not hesitate to contact my Castle Rock office at (720) 639-9165 or my Greeley office at (970) 702-2951.

Sincerely,

Ken Buck

Ken Buck

Member of Congress